
I’m sure you will all agree 
that our Summer fete was 
amazing. It was wonderful 
to see the pupils so excit-
ed by the activities on 
offer. All the grown ups 
were chatting and laughing 
around the playgrounds. 
It warmed my heart to see 
us as the amazing commu-
nity that we are. 
 
Friends of Simon Marks 
managed to raise £450 for 
the school (after costs/
expenses taken out). This 
will go towards school 
councils fundraising event 
next year– It gives them a 
great bumper start so they 
can dream a little bigger. 
 
My staff and I would like 
to wish you all a wonderful 
summer break and thank 
you all for being part of 
the Simon Marks family 
and making school won-
derful and fun for our chil-
dren. 
 
Happy Holidays! 
 
 

 
 
 

This is our final newsletter 
of this academic year. I 
can’t believe how quickly 
it has passed and we are 
all another year older! 

We have had an amaz-
ing two weeks in 
school. 

Our sports day did manage 
to take place in Springfield 
Park and the weather was 
kind to us. 

Our pupils had lots of fun 
as well as keeping healthy. 

The annual tug of war was 
great with staff beating 
parents for the first time 
(thank you for all the par-
ents who helped us with 
this ! 

Our ARP pupils had sports 
day at school in the play-
ground. They also had lots 
of laughter! 

Our year 6’s got their amaz-
ing SATs results back –
100% in everything. We will 
be doing a press release 
once the results are 
‘officially’ out. 

Year 2 had their Siddurim 
assembly. Parents said 
wonderful things about 
their children and handed 
them their school Siddur. 

 

 

 

 Shabbat time: Starts Friday at 20.53 and ends Saturday at 22.06  

DATES FOR YOUR       

DIARY 

 

• Tuesday 23rd  

July– End of aca-

demic year– 

school closes at 

1.30pm 

• School reopens 

Wednesday 4th 

of September 

• 9th September– 

afterschool clubs 

begin 

Please don’t forget our 
crown fundraiser for Mind-
fulness next year and 
please use the ‘Gift Aid’ op-
tion to generate further 
monies. 
 
https://
www.crowdfunder.co.uk/p/
simon-marks-mindfulness-
3rd-year 
  

  
  
  
 

Useful contact details 
 
School telephone num-
ber: 0208 806 6048 
 
School email address 
(general): 
in-
fo@simonmarks.hackn
ey.sch.uk  
 
Email address (Chair 
of Governors): 
howardpal-
lis@hotmail.com  
 
School website: http://
www.simonmarks.hack
ney.sch.uk 
 

@simon-
marksjewishprimarys
chool  
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